
I hope you all had a terrific Labor Day. Today is the day— the beginning of a new dance year! I have 
been looking forward to being back in the studio with these kiddos for the past 6 months - we have so 
much dancing to do! 
 
For the new families at Fusion - WELCOME! Thank you so much for choosing Fusion for your dance 
family. I hope you feel met with care, good instruction, and a positive atmosphere! 
 
For my returning families - WELCOME BACK! Thank you so much for sticking with me - you really are the 
greatest dance family. Even as things shift a bit this year, I hope we slide right back into our easy-going 
rhythm of the dance year and make it fantastic! 
 
As far as policies and schedules go, all of those things will be gone over during the first week of classes 
at Open House. I’ve tried to simplify as much as possible this year - because I know all of us are      
dealing with a lot! I’ve listed a couple of highlights below:: 
 
What will be the same: 
Class Structure - We will still do every part of our classes at Fusion! With a maximum of 8 students per 
class, we’ll be able to use our space fully and well so we don’t miss out on anything! 
Instruction - I will be fully engaged with each student throughout class.   
 
What will be different: 
No entryway seating - To limit crowding, the chairs will be removed from the entry way. I ask that adults 
drop their students off, perhaps take a moment to help their dancer transition, and then wait outside 
the studio. I have numbers for all the parents in case you would be needed. 
 
No water fountain - Dancers should plan to bring a water bottle 
to class with them; we won’t be using the communal water    
fountain this year. (Also - please remember to take your water 
bottle home with you!!) 
 
I’ve been asked several times, so I’ll let you know - I am not    
requiring masks on students right now. Any staff in the studio will 
be masked, and we will have windows open as much as          
possible to allow for fresh air until the weather no longer allows 
that. Also, if a family prefers their dancer to be masked, that is 
perfectly fine. Please know - this is a flexible situation, and we 
will roll with whatever is best to keep us dancing IN THE         
STUDIO.    
 
As far as absences and quarantine procedures - that’s all kind of 
heavy. Definitely doable, and hopefully not too crazy - but I’ll plan 
to go over all of that with you during your dancer’s first 
class. Don’t worry though…all of that information will be available 
on the website after that first week so you can reference it as 
necessary.   
 
I will see you ALL this week!  Take care, and stay healthy! 
Miranda 
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Mark Your  
Calendar 

Classes Start: September 14 
Open House Week: September 14-18 
Fall Tuition Payments Due: Sept. 14, 
Oct. 5, & Nov. 2 
Thanksgiving Break: November 26 - 27 
Christmas Cabaret: December 19 
Winter Break: Dec. 21 - Jan. 3 
Spring Session Begins: January 4 


